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Drainage Solutions
Standing water in your landscape can lead to
damaged foundations, unhealthy plants and a
muddy, unusable lawn. For this reason we
make drainage a priority in our design plan.
We have experience installing all types of
drainage systems including French drains, rain
gardens and dry wells. We determine which
option is best by locating where your drainage
problems are, determining the root cause and
installing the solution that best suits your
needs.

Winter pruning is an important
part of caring and ensuring a
healthy landscape. It’s the best
time to prune many evergreen
trees/shrubs and trees/shrubs
that bloom in late summer. Late
winter is also a good time to do
heavier renovation pruning on
overgrown shrubs that can
tolerate it; they will have the
entire spring and summer
growing season to rejuvenate.
Aspen Creek can do all the work
for you.  Call us today for a
consultation on winter pruning.                 ** Holiday Hours** 

Our office will be closed December 21st-
January 3rd, but will return landscape
emergency phone calls as soon as we
can.


